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News You Can Use
Meeting Schedule

All committee meetings for the 
week have been relocated to the 
Shafer’s Mill Recreation Center. 
The onsite management office will 
be intermittently closed during the 
week of March 4 while the floors 
are refinished. To speak with staff, 
please email manager@villageso-
furbana.net, call the office at 301-
831-4810 or call the corporate of-
fice at 301-840-1800.

Monday, March 4—Pools and Out-
door Recreation, 7 PM

Monday, March 4—Finance, 8 PM

Tuesday, March 5—Design Review, 
7 PM

Meetings next week, to be held at 
the Natelli Community Center:

Monday, March 11—Grounds, 7 
PM 

Tuesday, March 12—Covenants, 7 
PM
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Pool Pass Update

This year the VOU is moving to “smart” pass technology—so your pool 
pass will be the ticket for other community facilities as well as the 
pool. This means that you will need to replace your pass, and there will 

be a one-time fee for each new pass of $5 per pass (credit cards accepted on-
line, or checks can be made payable to VOU). For all forms, please go to the 
web site, Resources>eForms>Membership Pass.

If your household already has photo id pool passes and you don’t want 
new pictures for the “smart” pass, please complete and return the 2013 
Membership Pass Application/Renewal form for your passes along with your 
payment. Your previous pictures will automatically be transferred to your 
newly created passes. 

If you are new to the community, have never applied for a pool pass, or have 
a new member of your household, please submit the 2013 Membership Pass 
Application/Renewal e-form. Allow at least three business days to process the 
form, then visit the community management office at the Natelli Community 
Center at 9023 Harris St to create your photo ID. The office is open daily 
from 10 AM to 4 PM, and some evening and Saturday hours (please check 
the website for these times). If those hours are not convenient for you, please 
contact the community management office at 301-831-4810 or by email at 
info@villagesofurbana.net to make an appointment. When you come to the 
office for your photo ID, you will need to show proof of residency with a 
driver’s license, a utility bill, or a government-issued document with your 
address.

Questions? Concerns? 
Contact Us

On-site Office: 9023 Harris St. 
Frederick, MD 21704 
Phone: 301-831-4810 
Fax: 301-831-4811
Email: vouadmin@casinc.biz
Office Hours: 10 AM- 4 PM
General Manager: Aimee Winegar 
Asst. Manager: Julie Virnelson



News You Can Use
continued from p. 1

Whom Do You Call?

Frederick County Sheriff’s Office  
Non-Emergency Number: 301-600-2071
Washington Gas: 800-752-7520
Allegheny Power: 800-255-3443
Frederick County Water and Sewer: 
301-600-2187 M-F; 301-600-2194 after 
hours and holidays
VOU After Hours Emergency: 
888-788-2678

Tree Pruning

Tree pruning will begin in the 
Lewis Mill, Charles Ridge, and 
Stuart’s Hill areas during the 
second week of March. Watch for 
flyers. 

New Pet Waste Boxes

New dog waste boxes have been 
installed on Sprigg Street, Beall’s 
Farm Road, Ethan Ridge Drive at 
Braidwood Drive, the Ward Lane 
tot lot, and at the end of Hyde 
Place close to Route 80. Dog waste 
is a health and safety hazard, 
and owners are responsible for 
cleaning up after their pets. 

Moms Club of Urbana 
Sponsors Blood Drive

The Moms Club of Urbana will 
be sponsoring a blood drive on 
Thursday March 21st from 2pm-
8pm at the Natelli Community 
Center. Call 1-800-RED CROSS
 (733-2767) to schedule an 
appointment.

Pool Pass Update

We had planned to start taking 
photos for pool passes the first 
week of March, but the sessions 
March 4 and 5 will be canceled due 
to renovation work at the center. 
Please check next week’s enews-
letter for dates and times to come 
in for photos.

VOU Seahawks Seeking Swim Team Coaches

Our swim team consists 
of approximately 200 
swimmers from 4-18 years 

of age.  We are pleased to announce 
that Shannon Vetter is returning as 
our head coach.
 
We are restructuring our assistant 
coaching staff and looking to hire 
hardworking individuals with 
swimming/coaching experience!  We are hiring two Senior Assistant Coaches 
and four Junior Assistant Coaches.  Job descriptions are listed below.

SENIOR ASSISTANT COACH  $2500 

•  CPR/First Aid certified (does not have to be met by time of interview, but 
does by the first practice, May 27)
•  Not on the swim team 
•  Must commit to full season...no vacation time
•  Available for tryouts May 28/29
•  4:00 pm - 7:30 pm daily starting May 30 until school is out
•  6:45 am-10:15am daily once school is out
•  Tuesday am once school is out 10:15-10:45 coaches meeting
•  Tu/Thurs starting 6/25  6:45-8:15 pm
•  Defer to head coach for responsibilities
•  Attend all Pep Rallies and Banquet
•  Attend all swim meets and defer to head coach for responsibilities

JUNIOR ASSISTANT COACH  $1250 

•  Must be 15 years of age or older
•  CPR/First Aid certified (does not have to be met by time of interview, but 
does by first practice)
•  May be on swim team
•  $1250 is salary if no vacation time is taken
•  4:00 pm - 6:00 pm daily from May 30 until school is out
•  8:00 am - 10:15 am daily once school is out
•  Tuesday am once school is out 10:15-10:45 coaches meeting 
•  Follow the lesson plans written by head coach
•  Attend all swim meets and defer to head coach for responsibilities 

If you are interested in interviewing for one of these positions, please send 
an email and resume to: Karen Wills, Seahawks Personnel Manager at 
kwmy4kids@verizon.net . Karen Wills will contact you to set up an interview.  
Interviews are planned for the beginning of March.

Lifeguard Positions Available

The pool management company is seeking applicants for lifeguard 
positions. Friday, March 29, 2013 from 4 PM to 6 PM open interviews 
will be held at the Natelli Community Center, 9023 Harris Street. For 

more information call 703-920-1750 X205.  


